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“Everyone succeeds at Amble Links.” 

STARS OF THE 

WEEK 
Fynley Evans 

Jazmin McNicoll 

Amber Russell 

J’Lee Smith 

Ellie Goodfellow 

Joanne Dawson 

2013 SCHOOL DIARY 

Tuesday 12th 

February 

Valentines Discos 

 

Friday 15th February Open classrooms following 

assembly 

Friday 15th February School Closes for Half Term 

3.15pm 

Thursday 28th 

February 

9am—PTA Meeting in 

staffroom 

Thursday 7th March 9.00am Puffins Class 

Assembly 

Friday 8th March World Book Day 

Friday 15th March Red Nose Day 

Non-Uniform Day 

Tuesday 19th March Y4 Bikeability Training 

Friday 22nd March PTA Movie Night 5-7pm for 

Y1-Y4 Children 

Tuesday 26th & 

Wednesday 27th 

March 

Parents Evenings 

Thursday 28th March Chocolate Raffle to be held 

at the end of assembly 

Thursday 28th March BREAK UP FOR EASTER 

HOLIDAY—2pm 

Visit our website at: www.amblelinks.northumberland.sch.uk for lots more information!! 

Attendance for 

Week 4 
Our school target is 95 %  

OVERALL-97%  
HOORAY—A MUCH BETTER WEEK! 

Reception (Turtles)   94% 
Year 1 Puffins -   99% 
Year 2 Puffins –  97% 
Year 3 Starfish-   97% 
Year 4 Starfish -           96% 

Well Done Y1 Puffins! 

Year 2 Gymnastics 
Well done to the Year 2 children who attended the Gymnastics 

Festival at the High School this week.  The 

children learnt a variety of gymnastic 

skills including a range of balances and 

rolls before putting these together in a 

sequence. 

Once again children from Amble Links 

were praised for their excellent behaviour. 

STAR SINGERS 
This week we’ve been pleased to welcome Flora 

Peden-Smith back to Amble Links. Each week she 

will be working with the Reception children to 

develop their singing skills. She will also be 

working with a small group of KS2 children who 

are particularly talented singers.  We hope that 

nearer Easter we 

can arrange a short 

musical performance 

for parents that 

includes all of our 

singers and 

drummers.   

PARENTS VISITS TO CLASSROOMS - FRIDAY 15th February 

At the end of each term we’d like to invite parents to come along to 

classrooms after assembly to spend a little time with their children 

looking through the books that they’ve been working in.  This is a good 

opportunity to see for yourselves how well the children are doing and also 

discuss the work done with your child. They will be able to show you what 

they’ve done well and what they need to do to improve their work. We 

look forward to seeing you next Friday (15th February) after our usual 

assembly. 

CLUBS 
THERE WILL BE NO CLUBS 

NEXT WEEK. CLUBS WILL 

RERSTART ON TUESDAY 

26TH FEBRUARY 

D.I.S.C.O.S 
Our PTA Valentines Discos are to 

be held on Tuesday 12th February 

in the hall.  Look out for posters 

around school for more details of 

which one your child should come 

along to. Children should pay for 

entry on the door.  In addition to 

the hot dog and drink they will 

receive as part of their admission 

children will also have the 

opportunity to buy glitter tattoos 

and a range of 

other goodies at 

the discos. 

MRS BRITTON’S  

LITTLE SHOP RETURNS 
STARTS AGAIN ON  THURSDAY 

28TH FEBRUARY AND WILL RUN 

MOST WEEKS. SHOP WILL BE IN 

THE HALL STRAIGHT AFTER 

SCHOOL. 
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